
20th October 2017 

 

Autumn Half Term Holiday Challenge 

 

Our Curriculum learning next half term will be ‘Stargazers’. 

We would like you to learn some amazing facts about the 

planets, the Galaxy and the famous Space scientists and 

journeys.  

As part of our English we will be writing news reports and 

looking at Poetry. We would like you to read newspaper 

articles over the week and focus on the features of a news 

report. Listen to the news and the way journalists present 

the news. In addition, choose a favourite poem that you 

would like to learn off by heart ready to perform. 

Mrs Mirza, Mrs Clegg and Mrs Crowhurst. 

The Year Five Team 

Remember to show this to your family so that they know 

what you need to do. Also, visit our website! 

 


